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POULIN'S

RODENT DOOM 
READY TO USE BAIT

COMMERCIAL

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING 

NET CONTENTS     454g

REGISTRATION NO. 14379 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT 

GUARANTEE:

CHLOROPHACINONE       0.005%

CAUTION:      KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN  

POULIN EXTERMINATORS 
24 MARION PLACE,  

WINNIPEG, MANITOBA,  
R2H 0S9

To control Norway rat (Rattus norvegicus), and Roof rat (Rattus
rattus) in and around farm buildings, processing plants, feed
plants, feed barns, storage sheds, industrial buildings, and
garbage dumps.  Baits should be placed in amounts from 100 g up
to 454 g in locations frequented by rats or where rats have been
known to feed.  Baits must be protected from pets, poultry,
live-stock, etc. by bait boxes or other suitable means.  Baits
should be examined regularly and replenished before completely
eaten.  Replace bait if it moulds or decomposes.

To control mice (Mus musculus) follow the same general directions
as for rats, except that the amount of bait placements should be
smaller, 10 to 50 g every 3 to 5 meters and more placements
should be made.  Mice are more difficult to control than rats and
complete control may take  a longer period of baiting.

PROCESSING PLANTS:

(Feed, food and non-food, non-feed).  In food processing plants,
use only when plant is not in operation.  Remove or cover all
food, packaging materials and utensils before placing baits. 



Remove all baits and dead rodents before re-use of the plant for
food processing.

IMPORTANT:

Baiting should continue as long as evidence of feeding is
observed.   Except in extremely heavy infestation.  This would be
from five days to two weeks.  Where a continuous source of
infestation is present from nearby dumps or fields, permanent
stations should be used and bait placed in them as often as
necessary.

DISPOSAL:

Follow provincial instructions for any required additional
cleaning of the container prior to its disposal.  Make the empty
container unsuitable for further use.  Dispose of the container
in accordance with provincial requirements.  For information on
the disposal of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of
spills, contact the regional office of Environmental Protection,
Environment Canada.

PRECAUTIONS:

POULIN'S RODENT DOOM contains as its active ingredient
anticoagulant chemical which if accidentally taking  by humans,
domestic animals or pets, this material may reduce the clotting
ability of the blood and cause bleeding.  In case baits are
accidentally eaten, place finger at back of throat to induce
vomiting and repeat until vomit fluid is clear.  Call a physician
immediately.  Not to be used in processing areas where food may
be exposed.

NOTICE TO USER:

This control product is to be used only in accordance with the
directions on this label.  It is an offence under the Pest
Control Products Act to use a control product under unsafe
conditions.

TOXICOLOGY:

Vitamin K1 in the form of intravenous, intramuscular or
subcutaneous injections, or by oral ingestion are suggested
remedial treatments for anticoagulant poisoning.  The severity of
the case measured by establishing prolonged prothrombin times
(P.T.) will determine the appropriate therapy.  Monitoring P.T.
will indicate the necessity of repeated treatments.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label



information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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